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Welcome 

We would like to extend a warm Highland welcome to our followers both old and new.  As the days begin 

to stretch and we move further into 2016 the pace of work is speeding up. Our investment date of the 16th 

of April is getting closer so be sure not to miss out on your chance to own your piece of a Highland 

distillery as we expect the limited shares will sell out very quickly. You can register your interest in 

investing at info@glenwyvis.com. 

Aberdeen University Malt Whisky Festival 

On the 12th of February Craig was in attendance at the 

Aberdeen University Malt whisky festival. It was run by the 

universities malt whisky society and attracted whisky 

enthusiasts from all over the North East of Scotland. Craig 

was giving samples of our award winning gin as well as our 

Burns Nectar Highland malt whisky to everyone who was 

interested. As well as showcasing our unique products Craig 

was delivering the GlenWyvis message of a community 

owned whisky distillery to an enthusiastic public. We were 

very grateful for the fantastic response we got from the 

people of the Granite City who support what we are trying to 

achieve. 

CUMHACHD AN UISGE/The Power of Water 

February saw some extreme weather grip the Highlands 

with several storms battering the North and West in 

quick succession. The power of nature was clear to see 

but here at GlenWyvis it is that very power we rely on. 

Our most expensive Energy system is our Hydro scheme 

and with all the excess water the storms brought it was 

running at full capacity. After extensive research which 

included visiting Scotland's first hydro on the island of 

Rum the farm hydro was commissioned in December 

2010. The Rum hydro is very similar and still running 

successfully-we hope ours will last well beyond the 

70years Rum has already managed. GlenWyvis powered 

by nature. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Trip to Culloden Battlefield 

On the way back North after meeting the whisky and gin 

enthusiasts of Aberdeen Craig paid a visit to one of the places 

that holds huge significance in Highland history, Culloden 

Battlefield. On the 16th of April 1746 the Jacobites faced off 

against the forces of the British government. The bloody 

battle that ensued lasted less than an hour but as the smoke 

settled almost 2000 Highland clansmen lay dead and along 

with them the Jacobite cause. We will be launching our 

investment on the 16th of April 2016, exactly 270 years after 

the infamous battle, we aim to bring traditional Highland 

distilling back to its independent community roots, we think 

the Jacobites would be proud! GlenWyvis built on history. 

GlenWyvis Build Warrant 

In a major step forward for us we are happy to announce that our build warrant has been submitted and 

we have attached some designs that have been put together by local architects, Reynolds Architecture, to 

illustrate what Scotland’s newest whisky distillery will look like. 



 

 

GlenWyvis Ceilidh 

We are very proud to be sponsoring a fund raising ceilidh for 

the Strathpeffer Pipe band. If you feel like a wee hoolie then 

come down to Marybank hall on the 2nd of April, with music 

from the brilliant local band Torridon and the Strathpeffer pipe 

band themselves. There will also be a chance to try our award 

winning GlenWyvis gin at the licensed bar. As many of you 

know our local community is very important to everyone 

associated with GlenWyvis and many other community groups 

and schemes will see the benefit of a community owned 

distillery in the years to come. 


